Ysgol Gynradd Llanfair-ym-Muallt Builth Wells Primary School

ENNE AIR YM MURI

Hospital Road Builth Wells Powys LD2 3GA

Tel: (01982) 553600

Email: office@builth.powys.sch.uk Website: www.builth.powys.sch.uk Prifathro/Headteacher: Mr. Gareth Cornelius

22/12/21

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to explain to you how we will deliver 'blended learning' for our Foundation Phase pupils (Reception, Year 1 and 2) on Friday 7th January:

- This pack contains all they will need to complete tasks on that day: the 'Home Learning Plan' and the relevant resources to go with it.
- The plan and the resources can also be found in the Shared Files area on J2e on HWB if needed.
- We enclose a copy of your child's online learning passport which reminds you of your child's HWB log-in details, and also instructions on how to find their work in J2e on HWB. If in the unfortunate event that the school is closed for any longer than the 7th January, then all future home-learning tasks will be found in the Shared Files area of J2e on HWB, so please keep this information safe.
- On Friday 7th January, we will be hosting two online check-ins for the class so watch out for your child's invitation to these on TEAMs at the beginning of January. We would like the children to attend **one** of these sessions, which will last about half an hour, so that we can 'catch-up' with them all and hear about their Christmas holidays.
- On that day, we will also write a new year message to the children in the POSTS area on our TEAMS page. Perhaps you could help them reply to our message.

Until then, we hope you all have a lovely Christmas and a good start to the new year. Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda!



Siarter laith Wobr Arian



Together We Learn, Together We Achieve

Ysgol Efydd Cymraeg Campus







Siarter laith Wobr Arian



Together We Learn, Together We Achieve

Ysgol Efydd Cymraeg Campus